
Greetings Holy Name Community,
Welcome to the last week of school! The past year has been filled with many successes
and joyful moments. Thank you to our families for the continued support this past
year. We would like to wish the Holy Name Community a wonderful and safe summer.
May the summer days be filled with laughter and beautiful memories with family and
friends.

Sacraments of Communion and Confirmation: Congratulations to all of our students
that received the sacrament of Communion and Confirmation this past weekend. May
they continue their faith journey surrounded by peace and love.

Jump Rope For Heart: On Thursday June 29 students will receive the Jump Rope for
Heart Incentives for surpassing our school goal of $6000. These incentives include:

● Staff vs Student Volleyball Game (AM). Classes will get an opportunity to watch
this match. Good luck to all!

● Sports Day (PM): All students can wear sports apparel/colours or school spirit
wear. Primary/Junior students will be given extra recess/outdoor time (weather
permitting).

● Intermediate Dance (PM): Intermediate students will enjoy dancing in the gym.

Grade 8 Graduate Clap Out: The Grade 8 Graduation Clap out will take place on
Friday June 30 at approximately 11:30 to 11:55 am. All students and staff will be
outside of their rooms to congratulate and clap out our Graduates. Grade 8 parents
and guardians are welcome to attend in the front foyer.

Graduation End of Year Mass:We are pleased to honor our Grade 8 graduates at our
end-of-year mass with Father John on Wednesday, June 28th at 9:30 am. During this
mass, we will also recognize our students that have received the Sacraments of
Communion and Confirmation. Students are welcome to wear their communion outfits
to mass on this day. As we look forward to celebrating these wonderful moments
together, please be mindful that there is limited space available in our school
gymnasium. Every effort will be made to accommodate all guests.

School Day:We are now at 79% adoption rate! That's over 415 students registered! We
appreciate all the support and efforts in getting us to this point. We would like to
continue this effort in reaching our goal of 100%. Please consider registering during this
last week of school. We will be adopting School Day on all of our services, including our
Hot Lunch Program for the 2023/2024 school year.



Student Belongings: Students are asked to gather and bring home all personal
belongings (extra shoes, sweaters, hats etc) in this final week of the school year.

Lost and Found Items: There are several items in our Lost and Found Bin. Items will
be displayed on tables in the foyer this coming week. Students are encouraged to visit
the tables to pick up any lost belongings.

Last Day of School: The last day of school is Friday June 30. Please note that the last
day of school is a half day and students will be dismissed at 11:55 am. Buses will arrive
at this time and run regular dismissal routes. Students will not be eating lunch at
school.

Report Cards: Report cards will be available via the parent portal on Friday at 4pm.

Parish News: For Sacred Heart Parish news, please see the Church Bulletin

Upcoming dates:

June 26: Grade 8 Graduation
June 28: End of Year Mass with Father John at 9:30 am (school gym)
June 29: Jump Rope for Heart Incentives (All students can wear sports apparel/colours

or school spirit wear.
-Staff and Students Volleyball Game (AM)
-Sports Day (PM): Extra recess/outdoor time for Primary/Junior students
(weather permitting).
-Intermediate Dance (PM):

June 30: Last day of School (Half Day - Dismissal at 11:55 am)
-Grade 8 Clap Out (11:30-11:55 am)
-Civvies Day
-Term 2 Report Cards (available on the Parent Portal)

On behalf of the Holy Name Staff, we would like to wish everyone a happy and safe
summer. See you in September!

C. Zorzi F. Rossy
Principal Vice Principal

https://sacredheartki.archtoronto.org/en/

